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Peggy Fischer is the Associate Inspector General for Investigations in the Office of Inspector 
General at the National Science Foundation.  She is responsible for the management and 
resolution of all allegations of wrongdoing, including research misconduct, involving NSF 
activities.  In that position, she works closely with NSF grantees and other government agencies 
to resolve allegations.  She also directs the Office’s Outreach Program which is designed to 
develop and improve the Office’s partnerships with institutions, NSF, and members of the 
scientific community.  In previous positions in the Office of Inspector General she worked to 
resolve allegations of research misconduct and planned and conducted inspections at grantee 
institutions and programmatic reviews within NSF. 
 
Prior to coming to NSF, Dr. Fischer served as a senior program officer for the National Research 
Council’s Board on Biology.  She principally worked on the Funding of Young Investigators 
project (resulting in an NRC publication), as well as on biodiversity and conservation issues.  
Before coming to the NRC, she was the Director of Research and Development (national and 
international operations) for Flow Laboratories, a biotechnology company.  She was responsible 
for the development of new products ranging from computerized instrumentation to cell culture 
products, quality control and assurance procedure development, and bioreactor product line 
marketing. 
 
Dr. Fischer did her postdoctoral research at the National Cancer Institute and the University of 
Connecticut Health Center.  Her research focused on understanding the structure and expression 
of particular structural and hormone-responsive genes.  She received her Ph.D. in cell biology 
with a molecular emphasis at the University of Connecticut, and her BS in Zoology from North 
Carolina State University. 
 


